
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR  : The Regional Executive Director 

   DENR MIMAROPA 

   Roxas Blvd, Ermita, Manila 

 

ATTN  :  The PENR Officer, Palawan 

    

   The CENR Officer, Puerto Princesa City 

   

   The Chief, Conservation and Development Section 

   PENRO Palawan 

 

FROM  :  The OIC Director 

 

SUBJECT :  SITE VISIT AND DISCUSSION ON THE TAGBUROS AUU/ 

MANGROVE/ RESETTLEMENT CONCERNS 

 

DATE  :  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 The Biodiversity Management Bureau, together with the Bureau of Fisheries and 

Aquatic Resources and the USAID Fish Right Program, will be conducting a site visit to 

Tagburos, Palawan to validate the terminated fishpond lease agreement areas with a pending 

request from the barangay for the use of a portion thereof as a resettlement area.  This will be 

held on January 31 to February 1, 2023, on the sides of the BFAR-BMB Convergence 

Operations Planning, at Puerto Princesa City, Palawan.  

 

With this, may we invite a representative from your office, including the following key 

staff from the field offices, to join in the said activity: 

 

1) Mr. Felizardo Cayatoc, PENRO Palawan 

2) Ms. Rhodora Ubani, CDS, PENRO Palawan 

3) Mr. Ronie Gandeza, TDS, PENRO Palawan 

4) Mr. Pedro Velasco, CENRO Puerto Princesa 

 



 

 

Attached is the briefer and provisional program for your reference. Should you have 

any questions or for confirmation of your attendance, you may contact Ms. Criselda Castor at 

Tel. No. (02) 8925 8948 or Email: criselda.castor@bmb.gov.ph.  

 

For your information and consideration. 

 

 

 

      NATIVIDAD Y. BERNARDINO 
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